From Andrew Hanson, Victoria Park at Sassafras Meadows - Development Manager, Osprey Property Company: 

The Harkins team has delivered another spectacular project!  And if I do say so myself, Victoria Park at Sassafras Meadows is our best project yet!!  Brad Cook, Senior Project Manager and his team worked exceedingly well with all the members of our development, management and construction teams and we are very pleased with the unique and beautiful building!  

In addition to being delivered approximately 8 weeks in advance, it also came in under budget with very few change orders (less than 20) including several deductions and additions.  Victoria Park has attracted a large number of interested seniors, and had over half of the 80 units were leased before we received our certificate of occupancy. 

Many thanks to your team: Brad Cook, Senior Project Manager, Paul Lynch, Site Manager; Phil Lovell, Superintendent; Don Byrd, Superintendent; Michelle DeMarco, Administrative Field Support and the many others who I may have forgotten who were always courteous and professional and took great pride in their important roles.  In addition, I would like to thank John Kim and Wade Hughes, our estimators who started this project off on the right foot.

I am so glad to have worked with Harkins “Eastern Shore Team” and call each of them a good friend!
